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Dear Members and Friends, 

We are very excited to let you know that after many months of being closed to the public due to Massachusetts' Covid-19 regulations, the Cape Cod Maritime Museum is reopening next week on Wednesday, August 25.

We are thrilled to be able to welcome you back, and we want to ensure that everyone who visits the museum has a safe, comfortable and educational experience.

To maintain the health and safety of our staff, volunteers and museum visitors, we will be implementing new protocols and procedures, including online-only ticket sales, limited hours, reduced capacity and an extensive cleaning regimen. 

HOURS:

As of 8/25/2020, our opening hours will be:

Wednesday 12pm-3pm
Thursday 12pm-3pm
Friday 12pm-3pm

Please note that visitation is limited to one hour, to allow for plenty of space and comfort for our guests. 

TICKET SALES:

1. Reservations and pre-purchased tickets are available for entry to our museum. 

1. Tickets can be reserved and purchased through our online platform, found on our website. 

1. (Walk-ins may be welcome during open hours, only if there is visitor space within the museum at that time. This is not guaranteed, so we highly recommend that you pre-purchase your tickets online) 

OTHER PROTOCOLS:

1. Masks are required to be worn inside the museum at all times. 

1. Our gift store will be open during operating hours, for contactless purchases.

1. Our back patio will be open during operating hours for museum visitors to enjoy.

1. Museum guests will also be able to observe work being done in our Boat Shop and Surfboat Restoration areas.

1. We will continue to update you on any changes in our open days/hours and to let you know when we will be relaunching programming, lectures and workshops.


And as always, donations are welcome! We are working hard to ensure that the museum remains the premier center for celebrating our the Maritime heritage of Cape Cod, and we are deeply grateful for any and all financial support.

Thank you for your patience and continued engagement with the Cape Cod Maritime Museum during this challenging time. We sincerely appreciate your friendship and support and look forward to sharing more of our maritime history and culture with you in the coming months. 


Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors and Staff of The Cape Cod Maritime Museum
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